
 
  THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF 

MARKHAM

 
EXTRACT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE COUNCIL MEETING HELD ON 
May 12, 2009 
 
(1) CARLTON ROAD/VILLAGE PARKWAY DSC Page 93 TRAFFIC CALMING 
UPDATE (5.12) DSC Presentation Page 95 <A< STRONG>  

            Presentation  

1)         That the correspondence from the Unionville Ratepayers' Association 
(URA), Unionville Villagers' Association (UVA) and Unionville Business 
Improvement Area (UBIA) with their position and recommendations regarding the 
Carlton Road/Village Parkway Traffic Calming be received; and, 

2)         That staff be directed to provide the estimated cost of the recommendations 
outlined in the correspondence from the Unionville Ratepayers' Association (URA), 
Unionville Villagers' Association (UVA) and Unionville Business Improvement Area 
(UBIA) and meet with the traffic calming working group to finalize the phase 3 
option at the earliest opportunity; and, 

3)         That the presentation provided by Mr. Alan Brown, Director of Engineering 
regarding Carlton Road/Village Parkway Traffic Calming Update, be received; and, 

4)         That Phases 1 and 2 adjustments and funding to traffic on Carlton Road and 
Village Parkway be endorsed; and, 

5)         That a funding allowance of $60,000.00 for phases 1 and 2 improvements to 
be funded from account #083-5350-7660-005 be approved; and further, 

6)         That staff report back to Development Services Committee with phase 3 
adjustment options and Safe Street Strategy update in September 2009. 

 

 

 

Attachment A 

http://www.markham.ca/markham/ccbs/indexfile/Agendas/2009/Development%20Services/pl090512/Carlton%20Road%20and%20Village%20Parkway.pdf
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